
 
 
 

TOWN OF NIPAWIN 
GRAVEL SUPPLY & DELIVERY TENDER 

 
 
The Town of Nipawin would like to invite tenders to quote per yard including 
delivery of road gravel to the Town of Nipawin Yard located on the old Highway 
35 in the Town of Nipawin.  All licensing and applicable permits associated with 
hauling are the sole responsibility of the contractor. 
 
A letter of good standing from the Saskatchewan Workers Compensation Board 
must accompany the Tender document along with a description of the type and 
size of unit to be used for delivery. 
 
Tenders will be accepted up to 12:00 noon, Friday, May 21st, 2021.  Lowest or any 
tender not necessarily accepted.  Payment will be issued upon satisfactory 
delivery.   
 
Please forward sealed tenders marked “Gravel Tender” to: 
 
Jamie Fast, Director of Works, Utilities & Engineering 
Town of Nipawin 
PO Box 2134 
Nipawin, SK    S0E 1E0 
 
Phone:  306-862-9866 
 


